CROSSBOUNDARY SUPPLY TO CITY USERS FROM PAPARUA STOCK
WATER RACE SYSTEM RR 9333

The Board was provided with an update report on the administration of the Paparua
stock water race system.

The report was received and the Board decided to join with the Riccarton/Wigram
Community Board for an informal seminar to consider the contents of the report
and further that the seminar be held at 4.00 pm on Monday 22 March 1999.



